
From: Gary Johnston
To: Scott McCormick
Subject: Aurora Oaks Planned Residential Development; case #2023102411
Date: Monday, June 26, 2023 7:11:29 PM

 TO:    Scott McCormick; Thurston County Community Planning and 
 Economic Development Department

    Mr. McCormick, please be advised that as a 40-year homeowner
bordering this preposterous proposed Aurora Oaks development, I am
strongly opposed to Thurston County allowing this to proceed as
planned.
    I live in the peaceful, dead-end street neighborhood of Waldon Drive
along with approximately 35 other single-family residences.  We moved
here for a reason.  If this monstrous proposed development is allowed
to proceed, it will forever change this peaceful neighborhood,
ESPECIALLY if the County allows a connection to the current ending of
Waldon Drive SE.
    Again, I am strongly opposed to this planned development, and as a
property owner immediately bordering this proposed development, I
respectfully request to receive additional information as this application
moves forward.

Sincerely,
Gary R Johnston
6138 Waldon Dr SE
Olympia, WA 98513
<gary378@comcast.net>
360-701-7012
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